To: Participant of Symposium on Global Cancer Research 2014
From: Kalina Duncan

Subject: Request: Satisfaction with the Symposium on Global Cancer Research 2014

The purpose of this message is to thank you for your participation in the Symposium on Global Cancer
Research 2014 and invite you to complete a brief survey about your experience. Your candid responses
to questions will allow the National Cancer Institute to assess whether the meetings objectives were
met, and provide insight into how we can improve future Global Cancer Research meetings.

All information obtained will be kept secure, to the extent provided by law. The online survey consists of
19 questions and can be completed in approximately fifteen minutes; however, the survey does not
necessarily need to be finished in a single sitting. There are no risks to participating in this survey. There
are no direct benefits to you for participating in the survey; however, information collected will provide
the National Cancer Institute with valuable data to assess the usefulness of the Symposium on Global
Cancer Research 2014.

If you agree to participate, please click on the hyperlink below and complete the survey:
https://adobeformscentral.com/?f=50bfb5NKOQBgnPdRr1%2Az%2AQ

Thank you in advance for your participation. Please do not hesitate to let Kalina Duncan
(duncank@mail.nih.gov; 240-276-5805) know if you have any questions regarding this request. We
sincerely appreciate your time and assistance in assisting with this effort.

Sincerely,

Kalina Duncan

Center for Global Health

Office of the Director

National Cancer Institute, NIH, DHHS
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